
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Penpol Key Stage Two Choir have been working very hard and, after lots of fantastic 
performances last year, are competing at the Camborne Music Festival on November 15th at 
10:50am. They will be performing one song.  
 
The festival is being held at Centenary Wesley Chapel (the big pink one). Audiences are 
welcome in the chapel for the performances, for which there will be a small fee. The children 
will travel to and from the event in the school minibus. 
 
Please can you return the slip giving your permission for your child to attend by Monday 12th 
November. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Colin Jones 
Music Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I give my child______________________________________________ in Class _________ 
permission to attend the Camborne music festival on 15th November 2018. 
 
I give / don’t give consent for my child to have their photograph taken by the official 
photographer for use for the festival. 
 
 
 
Signed___________________________________  
 
 
 


